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Published on January 18, 2022
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

CITY OF KINGSVILLE (KLEBERG COUNTY)
TEXAS COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT PROGRAM

The City of Kingsville will hold a public hearing at 5.00pm on January 24, 2022, at the Helen Kleberg Groves
Community Room at the City Hall regarding the submission of an application to the Texas Department of
Agriculture for a Texas Community Development Block Grant Program (TxCDBG) grant. The purpose of the
meeting is to allow citizens an opportunity to discuss the citizen participation plan, the development of local
housing and community development needs, the amount of TxCDBG funding available, all eligible TxCDBG
activities and the past TxCDBG funds. The City encourages citizens to participate in the development of this
TxCDBG application and to make their views known at this public hearing. Citizens unable to attend this
meeting may submit their views and proposals to Uche Echeozo, Director of Planning and Development
Services at ‘The Cottage’ 410 W. King Avenue, Kingsville TX 78363. Persons with disabilities that wish to
attend this meeting should contact the City Hall to arrange for assistance. Individuals who require auxiliary aids
or services for this meeting should contact the City Hall at least two days before the meeting so that appropriate
arrangements can be made. Para mas informacion en espanol, comuniquese con Stephannie Resendez al 361-
595-8055

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact me.
Thank you

Yours Sincerely,

Uche ]%Jeo
Director

and Deveglopment Services



